
BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE
The BAS Faculty Committee met November 8, 2010 at 2:30 p.m. in GTA 118 with an IAV connection in Pahrump.
Those present were Jan King, Scott Hennefer, Richard Kampf, Ed Nickel, Steve Garcia, Bret Murphy, Glen Tenney, Tom Matula, Jim Elithorp, and Delores Whittaker (Support Staff)
I. Changes to Page 85 of Catalog:   (changes listed in bold italic)
"Some emphases of the program may have their own special admission requirements.  At present this includes the Instrumentation and the Land Surveying/Geomatics emphases:
· Completion of an approved electrical program is required before official admission to the Instrumentation program can occur.”
· See the Land Surveying/Geomatics emphasis for a list of prerequisites.
Students with bachelor’s degrees from a regionally accredited college or university will not be required to take general education courses unless they are listed under the Emphasis Requirements or are needed as prerequisites for more advanced requirements.

II. Transfer of AA and AS degrees – What is waived in Gen Ed?  
Each degree program will transfer general education requirements to their emphasis section.  We will modify verbiage throughout the BAS section of the catalog and remove any reference to Applied Science Core.
III. Digital Information Technology and Agriculture Management – Inactive Fall 2010

· Marked as inactive on BAS brochure
· Website notes: “This program is no longer accepting new students.”
· Will remove from BAS poster; will remain as page in handbook indicating inactive status, no longer accepting new students.
IV. BAS Handbook Revision

· General information sections will be streamlined to reflect catalog
· Each of the three active emphases will have a separate section and follow changes pending to the catalog; inactive emphases will be in back of handbook with appropriate notations listed in item III.
V. Faculty Committee Vacancies 

It was decided to leave Steve Baker’s vacancy open until the CRJ position is filled.   
VI. Advisory Board – Tom is reconstituting the advisory board.  There are plans to meet before Spring Break.  Bret Murphy suggested that Tom incorporate a business department review within this meeting.  BAS and business AAS degrees can be reviewed at the same time using the same board.
VII. Additional Applicant Approved – One BAS-LS applicant status changed from pending to full acceptance for spring 2011.
Submitted by Delores Whittaker – Support Staff
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